
Question on Notice 
No. 1629 

Asked on 14 September 2016 
 
MR STEVENS asked the Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services (HON C 
R DICK) –  
 
With reference to the Gold Coast University Hospital—  
 
Will the Minister detail the amount of latent bed capacity at the hospital as at 1 September 
2016? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Mermaid Beach for his question. 
 
I am advised that the Gold Coast University Hospital has sufficient funded beds and staff to 
meet the current demand for services and the capacity to expand bed availability as demand 
requires. 
 
 
 


